
 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I am pleased to provide this letter of recommendation for Brice Bartholomew. As someone who has 
had the opportunity to work with Brice, I can confidently say that she is an exceptionally 
hardworking, responsible, and talented individual. 

During her time as Kitchen Manager and Cook from March 2021 to 2023, Brice single-handedly 
managed all dinner service operations with remarkable efficiency and professionalism. She was 
responsible for overseeing meal preparation, designing daily menus, and maintaining the highest 
standards of food quality and kitchen organization. Her ability to work independently in a high-
pressure environment was truly impressive. 

Brice has a natural talent for multitasking and problem-solving, ensuring that every meal was 
prepared on time while upholding food safety and cleanliness standards. She consistently 
demonstrated a strong work ethic, adaptability, and a positive attitude, making her an invaluable 
asset to our team. 

Beyond her technical skills, Brice’s dedication to customer satisfaction and her ability to remain 
composed in fast-paced situations set her apart. She has a genuine passion for hospitality and 
takes pride in delivering excellent service. Any employer would be fortunate to have her on their 
team. 

I highly recommend Brice for any role she pursues. If you have any questions or need further 
details, please don’t hesitate to reach out. 

Best regards, 
Kristin Lanese 
208-290-5405 
kristin.ann.lanese@gmail.com 

 


